
MONDAY LUNCH: WG WAFFLES
W/ SYRUP

TUESDAY LUNCH: BBQ 
RIBLET

WEDNESDAY LUNCH: CHICKEN
ALFREDO

THURSDAY LUNCH: CHICKEN 
FAJITA

FRIDAY LUNCH: CHEF CHOICE

PETOSKEY MIDDLE  SCHOOL

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS

WEEKLY FOCUS TOPIC: EMPATHY - HELPING OTHERS

TUESDAY
6/3/25

8TH GRADE BOYS INTERESTED IN
TENNIS

THERE WILL BE A SHORT MEETING THURSDAY, JUNE 5TH
AFTER SCHOOL IN MR. BOYERS CLASSROOM (137)  FOR ANY

8TH GRADE BOYS INTERESTED IN TENNIS. 



INDUSTRIAL ART STUDENTS
ATTENTION INDUSTRIAL ARTS STUDENTS (PAST AND PRESENT):
STOP IN TO PICK UP YOUR PROJECTS FROM THIS YEAR ASAP!

BASEBALL CAMP
BASEBALL CAMP FLYERS ARE NOW AVAILABLE IN THE MAIN OFFICE

ON THE COUNTER.

MIDDLE SCHOOL LEADERSHIP CAMP
THE MIDDLE SCHOOL LEADERSHIP CAMP WILL BE JULY 15-18, 2025.

THE COST IS $250 PER CAMPER FOR STUDENTS ENTERING GRADES 7-
8 IN FALL 2025

PMS VOLLEYBALL
ATTENTION CURRENT 6TH & 7TH GRADE STUDENTS INTERESTED IN

TRYING OUT FOR THE PMS VOLLEYBALL TEAMS IN THE FALL:

THERE WILL BE A PMS VOLLEYBALL TEAM INFORMATIONAL MEETING
ON TUESDAY, JUNE 3RD IN ROOM 128 DURING HOMEROOM AT 8:15.

THIS MEETING WILL COVER FALL TRYOUT INFORMATION AND DATES.
ALL PLAYERS MUST HAVE A PHYSICAL ON FILE IN THE OFFICE BEFORE

TRYOUTS BEGIN ON AUGUST 25TH.

**THE LAST DAY FOR  AFTER SCHOOL
STUDY LAB IS THURSDAY, JUNE 5TH. **



PING PONG CLUB
THERE WILL BE NO PING PONG CLUB ON MONDAY, JUNE 2ND. OUR
NEXT AND FINAL MEETING WILL BE ON JUNE 9TH FROM 3:30-4:30

9TH GRADE BOYS BASKETBALL
8TH BOYS INTERESTED IN PLAYING BASKETBALL IN 9TH GRADE AT PHS:

THERE WILL BE A BRIEF INFORMATIONAL MEETING ON JUNE 3RD IN
MR. FRALICK'S ROOM AT 8 AM WITH COACH TAMM. 

SOCIAL STUDIES OLYMPIAD 
WEDNESDAY JUNE 4TH- JOIN MRS. BREY AND MS. FEYS DURING

HOMEROOM IN ROOM 128. PLEASE JOIN US FOR A SNACK AND
RESULTS FOR THE SOCIAL STUDIES OLYMPIAD IF YOU SUBMITTED A

PROJECT. 

8TH GRADE CROSS COUNTRY 
CALLING ALL 8TH GRADE CROSS COUNTRY RUNNERS!

THERE WILL BE A BRIEF MEETING FOR ANYONE INTERESTED IN
JOINING THE PETOSKEY HIGH SCHOOL CROSS COUNTRY TEAM ON

THURSDAY, JUNE 5 AT 8:15AM IN THE CAFETERIA. IF YOU HAVE BEEN A
CROSS COUNTRY RUNNER IN THE PAST, OR HAVE INTEREST IN

JOINING FOR THE FIRST TIME, PLEASE JOIN US!  WE WILL BE GOING
OVER IMPORTANT SUMMER DATES AND ANSWERING ANY QUESTIONS
YOU MAY HAVE ABOUT BEING A PART OF THE TEAM.  WE HOPE TO SEE

YOU THERE!

ART STUDENTS 
PLEASE COME AND PICK UP ARTWORK FROM PAST CLASSES OUTSIDE

THE ART ROOM BY FRIDAY, JUNE 6TH. 3D WORK IS IN THE SHOW
CASE AND 2D WORK IS ON THE TABLE ORGANIZED BY GRADE.  



8  GRADE GIRLS INTERESTED IN BBALLTH

ANY 8TH GRADE GIRL INTERESTED IN PLAYING BASKETBALL NEXT
YEAR, PLEASE MEET WITH MRS. CARLSON ON TUESDAY, JUNE 3RD AT

8:15 IN THE CAFETERIA.  THE MEETING WILL BE BRIEF AND WILL
PROVIDE YOU WITH A SUMMER CALENDAR AND EXPLANATION OF

SUMMER OFFERINGS.





Northmen Den &
Little Traverse Sailors

Camp Adventure

For more information,
or to apply please email:

admin@littletraversesailors.org
or call 231-412-0650

For over 60 years Little Traverse Sailors
has o ered a community based Learn to
Sail Program for youth ages 8 to 18 on
the waterfront in Harbor Springs, MI.
More importantly, the experiences at
Little Traverse Sailors have inspired

generations of sailors to keep sailing for a
lifetime: whether to race, cruise, explore, 

or simply to “mess about in boats.”

Northmen Den is now
providing students with full

ride scholarships to Little 
Traverse Sailors!


